
 

 

 
 

                                                                                                         19th February 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

YEAR 11 DISMISSAL DURING THE MOCK EXAMINATION PERIOD 
 
As you have been informed Year 11 students have a period of mock examinations from Monday 
19th  February until the 2nd March 2018.  These examinations have the aim of helping students 
consolidate their learning in the run up to the new GCSE’s. In light of the pressures of these 
examinations, students who do not have afternoon examinations will be dismissed from 1.10pm 
from Tuesday 20th February until Wednesday 28th February. I have enclosed a further copy 
of the exam timetable for your reference. 
 
On Thursday 1st March 2018  only students who have a French or Spanish exam or a 
Geography exam are required to attend school. Registration will be as normal. Some students may 
be required to complete outstanding coursework. These students will be informed by departments 
directly. 
 
I wish your child all the best in regards the results of these examinations and myself and the 
school would like to take this opportunity acknowledge the hard work and endeavour shown by 
the vast majority of students in Year 11 throughout their mock exams.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

 
 
Mr A O’Donoghue 
Assistant Headteacher - Key Stage 4 
 
 
 




